
 

 
 

TO:  Sutphen Sales Representatives / Sutphen Team Members 

FROM : Sutphen Sales and Marketing  

DATE:  July 25, 2023 

RE:  Personnel Announcement  

 
 
Please join the Sutphen Sales and Marketing team in welcoming our newest full-time member, 
Daniel Lehman, to the team as our new Sales Coordinator.  
 

 
 
Prior to his recent change to full-time status, Daniel has been working with us as a Sales Intern since 
last September. His main focus has been on helping the Customer Portal team work on getting the 
Customer Portal live from HS-7300 to current. Daniel has also been helping with Customer Visits 
each week, demo inspections, and numerous other miscellaneous projects to support the Sales and 
Marketing team.     
 
Moving forward Daniel will continue to play an integral role in these activities, as well as expand 
into others as his time with us grows.    
 
Daniel comes to us from West Liberty, Ohio where he has been a volunteer firefighter since early 
2020. He holds a Bachelor’s degree in Marketing with a minor in Graphic Design from Mount 
Vernon Nazarene University in Mount Vernon, Ohio. In his free time Daniel enjoys fishing and 
playing video games.  
 
Welcome to the team, Daniel!  


